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Dear Parents and Carers

I hope all is well and you’ve
had a good week.

The PTA are meeting on
Monday at 2:30pm. Please
come to reception if you
would like to join the meeting.
New members are very
welcome to attend. The
minutes of meetings will be
added to Facebook and
Class Dojo. 
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 30th September 2022

School
photographs:
20th and 21st
October

Last day of
this half term:
Friday 21st
October at
3.15pm

Parents
evenings:
Week
beginning 28th
November 
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We are delighted to share some important additional dates for your diary:



·Parents evening - week beginning 28th November



·Whole School Christmas performances - 12th December Years 1, 2 and 3 parents,
and 13th December Years 4, 5 and 6 parents. There will be 2 performances on

each day (one in the afternoon and one evening). EYFS will do their little festive
celebration in the classroom – date and time to be confirmed. Invitation tickets

will come out to you nearer the time.



·Christmas lunches - 14th and 15th December.



We shall also be running our fabulous festive bingo and Santa will be racing his
reindeers around the school – dates to be confirmed.



We are thrilled with our new library system and the way the children are

engaging with books appropriate for their reading range. They are scoring really
well in their quizzes – please keep encouraging them!












Mrs Cottle will be running 4 lunchtime homework clubs for children to come and
do their homework and receive a little extra tuition if they need it. The club will run

every Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday lunchtime. Children don’t
need to book; they can turn up on the day. The club runs from 12:15pm for half an

hour. If children would like to pop along and they haven’t had a chance to do
their homework with you at home, then teachers will encourage them to attend

the club.



Have a great weekend all!
Best wishes, Mrs May
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Across the school from year 1 - year 6, a large number of children
have prepared speeches and presented to their class why they should
be voted to be the school councillor. After a secret ballot, each class

has elected a member. 



The members from years 1-6 are as follows: Stanley and Scarlett, Elijus
and Charlie, Dominik and Sophie, Bella and Elliott, Oscar, Darcey,
Lucas and Ruby and Luca and Jake. The children had their first

meeting with Mrs Nunes this week where they received their badge
and folder. At their next meeting they will be discussing the Harvest

collection and school meals.

School Council
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Rainbows and Sunbeams
Ready, Set, Go! Bikeability in Rainbows and
Sunbeams is a huge success. Both classes
have loved the opportunity and are ready
to roll on our bike riding programme. The
smiles of success say it all! Huge thanks to

Mr Shaughnessy for introducing the
scheme into EYFS and supporting us in
teaching this brand new programme of

physical activity.

O u r  M a t h s  W h i z z
S u p e r s t a r  c l a s s e s  t h i s

w e e k :



In Year 1, we have been
using the amazing

atlases to locate the
four countries that
make up the UK.

Year 2
In Science, Year 2 have been
learning about basic human
needs. We’ve been making a
booklet based on the story

‘Here We Are’ by Oliver
Jeffers to share our new

Science knowledge!

Year 3
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Year 1

In Year 3, we have launched ‘Culture of the Heart’, a
values based resource for primary schools. We

have chosen character cards (one for each child in
the class) and have been exploring using our

character words during our classroom routine. The
children have thoroughly enjoyed using their

character cards. Each child now has a heart or star
filled with positive affirmations chosen for them.



In Year 4, we have been learning
about using inverted commas for
dialogue in our English learning.
Through our text 'Tar Beach' the

children have taken part in role play,
acting out scenes from the story,

before writing their own dialogue for a
similar scene.

Year 4

Year 6
In Year 6 we have been learning about Carl Linnaeus

who created a system for classifying plants and
animals. This week we looked at different animals
and generated questions to tell them apart. The

children really enjoyed this and came up with
excellent questions to show off their knowledge of

animals. We will be working towards making our own
diagrams to classify animals in the next few weeks.
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Year 5

T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R

Year 5 are really enjoying
writing our narratives based on

Shaun Tan’s The Lost Thing.
Here are a selection; I’m sure
you’ll agree that we’ve been
working super hard on our

handwriting too!
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The children may have told you that we have a new
breakfast menu with lots of new items added!



The children are now enjoying a variety of cereals, toast
with assorted jams, along with crumpets and croissants

every day. Friday is Bacon Roll Day! 



The cost of breakfast club is £2:25 a day. It starts at 7:30
and ends at 8:30, when Wake and Shake begins. Please

book before the previous Thursday via ParentPay.

Breakfast 
Club
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